
Call for Abstracts and Abstract Guidelines 
 

The ASEE Illinois-Indiana Region is currently soliciting contributions for the 2025 section 

conference, hosted at Rose-Hulman Institute of Technology in Terre Haute, Indiana on April 12, 

2025. We look forward to welcoming participation from as many engineering educators and 

students as possible by offering a variety of options for contributing content to the conference. 

Contributions related to any topic in engineering education are welcome. Students are 

encouraged to attend and may also present on capstone design or technical research content if 

preferred.  

 

We are offering the following options for presenting content at the conference: 

- Workshop – If you’re interested in offering a 45-minute workshop at the conference, you 

may submit your idea to the conference organizers for consideration. The deadline for 

submitting a workshop idea will occur at a later date and does not need to be submitted as 

a formal abstract. More details to come.  

- Paper submission and presentation – Works in progress are also welcome to be submitted 

as papers. Designing your presentation to allow active participation from audience 

members is encouraged.  

- Poster presentation – Posters are an option for attendees who would prefer to present their 

work in poster format. Also consider submitting a poster if: (1) you are a student or 

student group who plans to present your capstone design work, or (2) you are a student or 

student group who plans to present a technical research project.     

- “Cool thing” presentation – No abstract necessary! If you have a unique activity, teaching 

technique, project, or demonstration you’re excited to share (or a unique product you 

created as a student in a specific class), come prepared to showcase your cool thing. The 

activity, technique, or demonstration should take no more than 5-10 minutes to complete. 

Submissions for a “cool thing” presentation will be solicited at a later date.  

 

The deadline for abstract submission is December 13, 2024. Abstracts are required only for 

paper and poster presentations. All abstracts and papers are double-blind and peer reviewed. 

Since this conference is expected to be small in scale, we kindly request that each author serves 

as a reviewer. 

 

When drafting your abstract, please adhere to the following guidelines for preparation and 

submission: 

 

• Remove identifying author and institute information from the abstract 

• Single-spaced document with 10 – 12-point font for the title and body; any professional 

typeface is fine. 

• Please submit as a PDF.  

• Fill out the Google Form here to submit your abstract for review.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsRBADe5ueBY9nlji0rNgSXIkHgtuvdASiAs6arbFw3jyoHQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

